Subject: [gbird] www.geneticbiocontrol.org is now live!

From: Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org >

**Date:** 5/3/2017 8:21 PM

To: "gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu)" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

CC: "communications@islandconservation.org" < communications@islandconservation.org>

Dear friends,

Thank you all for your contributions and to GBIRd's first website! This site is now live <a href="www.geneticbiocontrol.org/">www.geneticbiocontrol.org/</a> and you are welcome to promote it and share the links in your presentations and publications. It is a micro-site, placeholder, until we can build the more robust and detailed site we all envision for the program. We did our best to incorporate all of the feedback we received on the beta version, but sometimes we could not adopt all of your ideas due to conflicting feedback.

We will address additional edits and improvements when you send them along.

Best,

## **Heath Packard**

Director of Marketing & Communications Island Conservation **360.584.3051** (mobile)

Learn more <u>www.islandconservation.org</u>
Network <u>www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation</u>
Keep in touch <u>www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions</u>
Talk to us <u>www.twitter.com/noextinctions</u>



1 of 1 9/11/2017 11:58 AM